Our church here in Montana is doing wonderfully. God is restoring Paul's voice so he easily brings the messages every week. Men from the church come to the home and help when needed. Paul has believed he has not had a non-breathing episode since December, so we are testing that by closing off his trachea breathing tube, and he has been breathing normally through his mouth and nose 24 hours

a day. So later this week he sees a specialist in Missoula and Paul wants them to remove the trachea tube. The tube is horribly uncomfortable and all the apparatus needed to maintain it, special medications, and constant coughing and hacking just do not feel worth it. He is ready to trust the Lord. All his previous pain is gone! His last CT scans showed vast improvement in his throat. The battle belongs to the Lord! Love you all, Paul and Cyndi

615198X95X50XPRI Paul and Cyndi Peck 9500 Mt Highway 324 Dillon, Montana 59725-9626

PRESORTED
FIRST-CLASS MAIL
U.S. POSTAGE PAID
C2M LLC
22202

Missionary Gospel Fellowship PO Box 1535 Turlock, CA 95381-1535

<u> Կգկլլիվորկերիի ախիրադիլի հրակին իրև</u>

MAR 28 REC'D





Many of you may remember our second Ethiopian daughter, Joy, who had been estranged from our family. God has been working in her heart and life, and she realized that she has a family who loves her and welcomes her. So she returned home for a wonderful reuniting. She is 38 now. Please pray for her. She wants to walk with the Lord and needs strength and wisdom.